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Anne Brown Joins AGC of Michigan as Director of Membership 

 
Lansing, Michigan, March 17, 2021 – Michigan construction industry veteran Anne Brown 
joined the AGC of Michigan as its new director of membership on March 15, 2021. Brown brings 
more than 20 years of diverse experience working with AGC member firms in her previous 
roles. 
 
“I am excited that we have added Anne to our team, said Damian P. Hill, AGC President.  Her 
connections and passion for the construction industry will be a great asset to AGC.” 
 
Brown’s most recent experience includes her role as director of business development and 
marketing with one of Michigan’s largest self-perform contractors. She has served the industry 
on the AGC of America Project Innovation and Delivery Forum, the AGC of Michigan on its 
Construction Leadership Council and Workforce Development Committee, and contributes to 
the community on the board of directors for Highfields as its board chair-elect. 
 
She holds a B.A. in Public Relations and Public Affairs from Central Michigan University. 
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ABOUT AGC MICHIGAN 
The AGC of Michigan is a full service construction trade association providing safety, education 
and training, legislative & regulatory advocacy, human resources, labor relations options, 
construction information, and affinity programs.  AGC members are dedicated to skill, integrity 
and responsibility.  For more information, visit www.agcmichigan.org. 
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